

All Mail: P.O. Box 193, Salinas, CA 93902 Location Only: 127 San Benancio Road, Salinas, CA 93908

Main: 831-484-1825 Email: titusparkswimtennis@gmail.com Visit us at: www.tituspark.net

Dear Titus Members,

Welcome back to another year of fun in the sun at Titus! The Board of Directors and I are thrilled about the upcoming 2025 season and all the exciting experiences it will bring.

Thanks to the incredible efforts of our Park Manager, Tessa Best, and her outstanding team, 2024 was a remarkable year! We upgraded the pool with updated solar panels and a new surround sound speaker system. If you haven't had a chance to see these enhancements, make sure to experience them this season. With many of the same talented team members returning, we are confident that 2025 will be another fantastic year. Expect to see friendly and knowledgeable park staff, enthusiastic swim instructors, great lifeguards, and energetic Camp Titus counselors creating a memorable and enjoyable experience for all.

Our Titus Swim Program continues to thrive! We are proud to offer group, semi-private, and private swim lessons. Titus's legacy, Carla Caballo, will be working with children one-on-one, helping young swimmers develop skills and confidence. If you have aspiring swimmers at home, be sure to explore our wide range of lesson options.

We are also delighted to welcome back United States Professional Tennis Association, Phil Batchelder as our Head Tennis Pro. Phil has been an invaluable part of our community, and we encourage you to contact him at (831) 262-3417 to schedule a lesson or ask any questions year-round.

Our summer camp programs are as popular as ever! Camp Titus provides a fun-filled experience for children ages 5–12, featuring daily crafts, park exploration, swimming, and tennis lessons with Phil. Every day brings a new adventure, and we're looking forward to another season of exciting activities. Don't miss the chance to enroll—your kids will love it!

Mark your calendars! The Titus season begins Friday, March 21, 2025, and we will be open throughout Washington Union School District's Spring Break. Please refer to the enclosed schedule for key dates. A final schedule will be shared once WUSD confirms its calendar.

Enclosed, you'll find your membership form for the 2025 season. Don't forget—if you pay by March 1, 2025, you'll receive a \$100 early-bird discount on the regular \$949 annual membership fee.

We are also excited to remind members about the Titus Heritage Membership. This special program rewards long-term members with increasing discounts:

11 years = 10% off membership dues 12 years = 20% off membership dues 15 years = 50% off membership dues

13 years = 30% off membership dues

(Please note, only paid membership years count; sustaining years do not.)

Please remember, Titus is a member-owned, non-profit organization, and it takes all of us to make our park all it can be! Please help us by getting involved! We are looking for new board members. For more information, please do not hesitate to contact any of the board members or the staff of Titus Park! We need your support and participation to make Titus a great experience for all our members.

Thank you for your continued support of Titus Park. We look forward to another fantastic season with you and your families! Sincerely,

Andrew Williams, President

And the 2025 Titus Park Board of Directors: Larissa Tackett, Vice President

Jim Campbell, Facilities
Justin Linquist, Board Member

Jeff Jarvis, Treasurer Brian Honegger, Board Member Michelle Ball, Board Member